


we’ve all seen. Just today on the ABC site there is a report of numerous biosecurity
breaches at an illegal abattoir operating on the outskirts of Melbourne. Graphic footage
was received of sheep being slaughtered without being stunned. 
Without the work of whistleblowers these illegal atrocities would not come to light and the
perpetrators would not be prosecuted.

One of the first steps towards transparency would be the mandatory installation of CCTV
cameras on all farms and slaughterhouses. The footage should be held at a central data
base for at least 30 days, and be monitored by an independent body. 

Victoria’s economy could only benefit from a more transparent and regulated animal
agriculture industry. The general public will always be buying food, its just a matter of
what food they buy. They should be the ones to decide with the full knowledge of where
their food comes from. New industries will evolve and thrive, the economy will benefit
and our international reputation will receive a much needed boost.

In closing I would like to say that an Independent Office of Animal Welfare is urgently
required. Farm animals should have rights, as it stands they have none. Their sentience
should be recognised and factory farms should be abolished. Animal cruelty claims should
be vigorously investigated by the Independent Office of Animal Welfare. 

Sincerely Stephen Bacon
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